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Existing rules for the Oklahoma State Board of Licensed Social Workers (OSBLSW) currently consists of a total of 23 
pages.   

The OSBLSW completed a comprehensive review of existing statutory requirements and administrative rules during the 
month of June, 2020.  The review was completed by the agency director with advice from our legal counsel via the 
Oklahoma Attorney General’s Office.  As a result of the review, it was determined by the agency director that the 
existing rules do not currently consist of unnecessary, costly, ineffective, duplicative, or outdated regulations.  It should 
be noted that a “revocation” of agency rules occurred in 2003, 2004 and 2008.  The purpose of those revocations were 
for the purpose of eliminating unnecessary and duplicative language.   
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